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Oregon is severely lacking in services of mental health, children services, especially 

children victims of vicious sex crimes.  Our children are our most precious assest and 

we need to assure we have protections and safe guards in place, while also having 

the needed resources help overcome trama instead of letting them fall through the 

cracks. Please vote YES for the betterment of our children 


